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MEMORANDUM FOR: C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and Resident Programs
Region III

FROM: D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: BYRON /BRAIDWOOD - REVIEW 0F CODE CASE 1914 FOR
ALTERNATE PENETRAMETER PLACEMENT

By Memorandum dated April 11, 1983 you asked that we review the acceptability
of applying Code Case 1914 in the construction of Byron Station, Units 1 and 2.

Enclosed is our evaluation that concludes that Code Case 1914 is technically
acceptable for use during the construction of both Byron and Braidwood Stations.
Please contact the Byron Project Manager, L. 01shan, if you have any questions
concerning the evaluation.

er# y,$wo di
paron

D. G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
As stated

Contact: L. 01shan, DL
492-7070
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